
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 12:06:50 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 9:41 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Dave Forrest

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Comments --
I am contacting you today to voice my objection to the proposed method of implementation of the Elimination of the
Hydro One Seasonal Class of Customers.

Under you proposal there will be a large negative impact of the move of customers specifically to the R2
classification with an average increase of 111% ( Hydro One Report of Elimination of Seasonal Rate Class, October
15, 2020, Update, pg. 18).

In addition, you are planning not to allow any of the customers moved to the
R2 class to take advantage of the same rates as existing R2 customers. I remind you that your Mandate is " To
establish rates and prices that are reasonable.." Your proposal in not reasonable. In fact, it seems discriminatory
towards this group of customers. Please realize that under your proposal Seasonal customers still exist but are now
lumped in with R2 customers, however not treated the same as existing R2 customers.

Under your current mandate, under this proceeding, you do have the power to do the following:
-All R2 customers be billed at the same rate and provide the current monthly credits to all.
-Limit increases to 10% annually.

-- Attachment --




